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PROPOSED REMARKS -- Wives of Former Members of Congress 
Reception, May 21, 1976 

It's so wonderful of you all to come! I saw 

some of you yesterday at the First Lady's breakfast. 

But it isn't possible to see dear friends too much --­

especially those of you who've moved away and we don't 

get to see as often. 

It's been a very special week for us---the French 

visit and the primaries. Seeing you ends the week in such 

a wonderful way. 

We shared many happy times in our years as 

Congressional wives, and the best part remains---the 

friendships. 

It's just so good to be with you. Thanks for coming! 
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